
 

Hello fellow book lovers! 

I wanted to let you know about some changes down in our amenities/ pool 

table room. There is a bookshelf there that I am converting to a book exchange 

corner.  You may choose a book to read and just return it when you have 

finished it. Also, we will have a bin nearby and if you are thinning down your 

own collection, we welcome donations.  Please remember that technical books 

need to be timely.  Outdated books might provide the wrong information to 

someone wanting to learn more about a topic, such as real estate.   

Please enjoy the library! 

                                                 La Vita Librarian 

Debbie Michaelson 


